July 29, 2010

Ms. Renee Jenkins







Electronically Filed
Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor

Columbus, OH   43215-3793

Re:
Case No. 10-874-TP-ATA: MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC:  
Replacement Access Services Tariff (Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 3): Final Tariff
Dear Ms. Jenkins,

Submitted, on behalf of MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC, please find the final version of the Company’s new access services tariff (Tariff P.U.C.O. No. 3) for filing with the Commission.  This material became effective on July 23, 2010. 
If there are any questions regarding this tariff filing, please contact me at 202-342-8819 or via email at wbrantl@kelleydrye.com.  Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 





Cordially,






Winafred R. Brantl






Counsel for MCC Telephony of the Midwest, LLC

